
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: November 24, 2014   
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Marshall School Entrance Replacement System Bid Results 
 

We would like to discuss the Marshall School Entrance Replacement System bid 
results at the next Building and Site Committee Meeting on December 1, 2014.  
 
This request for proposal was placed on the Livonia Public Schools web site, 
Buy4Michigan web site and published in the Livonia Observer & Eccentric 
newspaper in October. The bid was opened on Tuesday, October 28, 2014.  
We received bid proposals from four vendors. Please see the attached bid 
results and recommendation from the George W. Auch Company. They are 
recommending the lowest responsible bidder.  
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. Thank you.  
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c: Board of Education 
 
  

 
  


